
JUNE 27, 2017 

Mayor Andy Letham 

City of Kawartha Lakes 

PO Box 696, 26 Francis St., Lindsay, Ontario, K9V 4W9 

Dear Mayor Letham, 

Please accept this letter as the formal position of the Hickory Beach Association (HBA) concerning 

the public waterfront lands in the Hamlet of Hickory Beach (Hamlet) known as Lot 153. 

The Hickory Beach Association has received a request from the Hickory Beach Dock Owners 

Association (HBDOA) to undertake to provide the Mayor’s Office for the City of Kawartha Lakes a 

formal statement concerning the HBA’s position relating to Lot 153 in the Hamlet. 

In September of 2015 at a General Meeting of the HBA, representatives from the HBDOA, who were 

also members of the HBA, attended said meeting and made a presentation concerning use of the 

lands known as Lot 153 in the Hamlet. A motion was brought forward by those representing the 

HBDOA at said meeting that the HBA “cease and desist” concerning any further action involving Lot 

153. The motion was voted on by the members of the HBA at said meeting and carried. 

The HBA recognizes the HBDOA as a group with a vested interest in the public lands known as Lot 

153, but as per the motion passed at the September 2015 General Meeting of the HBA, the HBA at this 

time takes no position concerning the use or disposition of the lands known as Lot 153. 

  

Warm regards, 

On behalf of the Hickory Beach Association Executive – President Greg Mills 

millsbg@gmail.com  (705 344-2624) 

Cc: Councilor B. Junkin – CKL Ward 7 

Cc: HBDOA Board Members (2) 

Hickory Beach Association 

hbassc@gmail.com 

www.hickorybeach.ca 
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